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Reception 

This term we are learning about all      
creatures great and small! We have been 
observing mini-beasts this week. If you 
find any bugs this weekend, collect them 
in a container with holes and bring them 
to school for us to look at. 

Class 3 

Children in Class Three have been learning 
about road safety this week, following a 
visit from experts. Our visitors will be in 
school again next Wednesday. 

Class 2 

Can all parents and carers please make sure 
that all children have the correct P.E. kit in 
school and that it’s the correct size.       
Children need a t-shirt, shorts and trainers 
or plimsolls in school as we will be doing 
P.E. outside in the summer. 

Class 4 

To celebrate the Euro 2016 football             
tournament, Class Four will be having a 
cake sale in school. The project will combine Maths, 
Art  and  DT as they will cost out the price of the 
ingredients, design the adverts and make the cakes. 
Proceeds will go towards our summer school trip to 
Adventure Valley in July. 

Class 5 

This week we have started our science 
topic on Forces. We are looking forward 
to our visit to the ‘Life Centre’ on   
Wednesday. Can all letters please be    
returned as soon as possible? Thank you. 

Class 6 

On Tuesday we are taking part in the   leav-
ers service at Durham Cathedral. All     
children must wear full school uniform 
Thank you. 

Moon Bear Fundraising Event 

Year 6 have spent the £120 they raised on adopting four animals through the Born Free    
Foundation. After a class vote, the money was spent on a tiger, a polar bear, a hyena family 

and a cheetah family. As a thank you for the money they 
raised, the class were sent adoption packs that included 

cuddly toys.  

The children have worked very hard on this project but 
could not have done it without your kind donations to buy 

their cakes and smoothies. Thank you for your support! 


